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Provost, Boys Hostels 
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7th April, 2021  

NOTICE 

 

Dear Boarders,  

 
The boarders of the Hostels who have earlier joined the Hostel facility during 1st, 

2nd, 3rd and 4th Phase of re-opening till 24th March, 2021, but have left the Hostel for 

their native places after 25th March, 2021 onwards due to upsurge cases of COVID-19 in 

Telangana State as well as personal reasons are hereby informed that the students who 

have already left the Hostel will not be allowed to re-join the Hostels, till, the 

University/Provost Office notify regarding re-opening of the University.  

 

Due to current prevailing COVID-19 situation, the decision regarding re-

opening of the Hostel facility depends on the directives of the Government of 

Telangana and the University. The students must seek prior approval from the 

Provost Office for re-joining the Hostel facility.  

 

Note: The students who have already quarantined for a period of 14 days during their 

previous stay may be quarantine again for a period of 14 days, depending on the  

COVID-19 protocols as decided by the UGC/Government of Telangana/University.  

          

Provost, Boys Hostels 

Copy to:  
1. The Vice-Chancellor I/c 

2. The Registrar I/c 
3. Director, CIT (with a request to upload at the Website) 
4. The Proctor  
5. DSW/Chairman, Re-opening of the University in Phased Manner 
6. All Senior Wardens/Wardens and Hostel Caretakers  
7. Concerned File  

 


